
From: Bruce Taylor < >  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 2:28 PM 
To: Sarah Merrifield  
Subject: Grants for basement secondary suites  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
Please advise if a home needs to be occupied by the owner in order for a grant to be 
obtained. 
Both main floor and basement will be rented.  Basement will be updated as a secondary 
suite. 
Thanks for checking into this with the Board. 
Regards, 
Bruce Taylor 
 
Email sent from Cedar Stone in Thornbury 
 




